
Congressional Vietnam Veteran Lapel Pin 
The United States of America Vietnam War Commemoration

I look forward to meeting and honoring veterans with a presentation of the Vietnam War Commemoration 
Lapel Pin, a lasting recognition of our nation’s gratitude. 

All living Vietnam veterans who served on active duty in the U.S. Armed Forces at any time during the period 
November 1, 1955, to May 15, 1975, regardless of location are eligible to receive the Lapel Pin. For planning 
purposes please complete this form to assist us in identifying eligible veterans. 

Full Name:  _ 

Address:  _ 

City:   ZIP Code: 

Branch of Service, Rank achieved, and years served:  

Location(s) where you served: 

Home Phone:  Cell Phone: 

Email Address:  

Vietnam Veterans are welcome to submit additional information, including your DD-214. 

Please return this form to my District Office - by email at MN04Submissions@mail.house.gov; by fax to 651-224-
3056; or by mail to 661 LaSalle Street #110, Saint Paul, MN  55114. You may contact the Saint Paul District Office 
at 651-224-9191 if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Betty McCollum  
Member of Congress 
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